
 
RECEIVED VIA EMAIL 
 
From: Terry Kellar   
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 1:01 PM 
To: Corrina Giles <  
Cc: Will Thomson ; Debbie Young  
Subject: Re: Licensing By-law and Administrative Monetary Penalties By-law - February 1, 2021 
 
Corrina: 

Please include this comment as correspondence regarding the above mentioned report for the COW on 
Feb 1. 

With the significant number of changes recommended in this report, the STA committee of the Blue 
Mountain Ratepayers Assoc. supports the need for an additional public meeting.  

Although progress is evident there is a need to address some shortfalls and the very worrisome proposal 
regarding unfounded complaints. 

Regards, Terry Kellar, Chair STA Committee 
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